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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
It was lovely to see lots of parents, family members and carers in school over the past weeks either ‘sharing a lesson’ with their children; 
attending a curriculum workshop; enjoying tea and cake at the McMillan Coffee Morning or celebrating Harvest Festival in the beautiful 
church of Mary Magdalene  
 
This week EYFS, Year 1/2 and Year 3/4 provided the opportunity to ‘share a lesson’. We hope that this gave parents/carers a chance to see 
our school in action and the chance to share in some learning together. I know the feedback was very positive and we welcome the chance 

to share.  
 
We really appreciate working in partnership with our families and know that the greatest success is had by pupils where families and school 
work well together. We try to hold events throughout the year as we understand that parents are not always able to attend due to work 
commitments.  
 
We would like to say a huge thank you to all parents, staff and pupils who kindly donated a variety of delicious cakes to the school in order 
to raise money for cancer research. I am delighted to inform you that we have raised in excess of £270.   
 
School have participated in lots of sporting Activities already this term: Rugby, Football, Cross Country and JAPP.  Staff who have           

accompanied the children, not only commented on their amazing sporting ability but on their impeccable behaviour and sportsmanship.  

Some of our pupils attended the Cross Country Town Championships on Wednesday. Well done to Luke, Sam, Darcey, Orla and Macy-Jay 

who performed extremely well. It was a great achievement to get through to the town finals. 

Kindest regards  

 

Mrs. Hill  

Head of School    

 

 

 

 

A Message from the Head of School 

Award Winners... 
 

Star of the Week for w/e 27.09.19 & 04.10.19 
Early Years - …Theo Errington & Scarlett Gustavson 

Year 1/2 - …Jack Douglas & Rubin Towell 
Year 3/4 - …Jacob Laybourn & Macy-Jay Kinnersley 

Year 5/6 - ...Phoebe Cooper & Niamh Davies 
 

Golden Quill for w/e 27.09.19 & 04.10.19 
Early Years - Theo Beha & Jacob Carter 

Year 1/2 - Skye Whittaker & Ethan Coverdale 
Year 3/4 - Morgan Campbell-Crosbie & Penri Stoker 

Year 5/6 - Niamh Davies & Jenny Sheader  

 
Maths Award for w/e 27.09.19 & 04.10.19 
Early Years - Amelie Cooper & Emma Kelly  

Year 1/2 - Aadhyasri Kandregula &  Samuel Cooper 
Year 3/4 - Owyn Henderson & Seren Short 
Year 5/6 - Maddison King & Alfie Crosbie 

 

Hart Citizen for w/e 27.09.19 & 04.10.19 
Early Years - Amelia Laybourn & Aarya Kandregula 

Year 1/2 - Grace Clark & Dylan Clarke 
Year 3/4 - Lily-Mae Todd & Isla Jamieson 

Year 5/6 - Jenny Sheader & Darcey Rennie 

Dates for your Diary and other Information... 
 

 

Monday 14th October 3.30pm-6pm: Parent Consultation Evening 
Thursday 17th October 3.30pm-6pm: Parent Consultation Evening 
Monday 21st-24th October: Y6 Cycling Proficiency - NB: this is a change to 
the original date 
 
PD days this year: Friday 13th December’19, Monday 1st June’20 and 
Monday 20th July’20. 
 

Information: May bank holiday 2020, has moved from Monday 4th May to Fri-
day 8th May to mark the 75th anniversary of VE Day, this has been changed by 
the government. 
 

Important Dates for 2020 
Y6 SATS: 11th May - 14th May 2020 
Y2 SATS: May 2020 
Y1 Phonics: 8th June - 12th June 2020 
Y4 Multiplication Check: 8th June - 29th June 2020 
Pupils need to attend school on these dates to enable them to complete 
these assessments.  


